
Brush and Bulk Trash Collection

Chattanooga residents will no longer call 311 to schedule brush and bulk trash collection services. Horse Creek Farms is considered Area 2:  North Chattanooga, Hixon.  Residents should prepare their yard waste and bulk trash by separating piles for removal the week collection trucks will be in their area.  In order to ensure your Brush/Bulk Trash is collected, you must place it at the curb no later than Monday morning (7:00 am).   

Below is a comprehensive list of how to set out your brush, loose leaves, and bulk trash.
Piles should be positioned as close as possible to a public street in front of the residence without blocking the roadway, sidewalks, drainage ditches, or catch basins.
Wood waste may not be larger than eight feet in length, eighteen inches in diameter, or four ft. in height.
Bulk, brush, wood, and yard waste must be separated into their own piles and not be intermixed with other refuse.

2023-2024 Area 2: North Chattanooga, Hixson (Green)

       November 27 – December 8 (2 Consecutive Weeks)
       January 22 – February 2 (2 Consecutive Weeks)
       March 11 – March 15
       April 8 – April 12
       May 6 – May 10
       June 3- June 7
       July 1 – July 5
       July 29 – August 2
       August 26 – August 30
       September 23 – September 27
       October 21 – October 25

Additionally, signs will be posted at major intersections within that week's service area. 
To see a full list of guidelines, visit Chattanooga’s website at https://chattanooga.gov/public-works/city-wide-services/brush-collection

